
Parent Information – Thursday 3rd December 

We are sending this a day early so we can remind you that tomorrow is the last 

day for children to post their Christmas cards in our special post boxes. Please 

remember to put the class as well as the name on the envelope!  

After this date, children will not be able to bring Christmas cards to exchange in their 

classrooms, and they should not be exchanging gifts in school. This is to keep everyone safe and 

safeguard Christmas as far as possible! 

Now we are under Tier 2 restrictions, a reminder that keeping everyone safe on the school site is still 

our highest priority. Thank you to everyone for observing all our guidance. Please continue to keep to 

your class opening and closing times, wear a mask on the school site, only one parent/carer per family 

and stand well back from classroom doors. Also a reminder that all children should stay with the adult 

who brings them onto the school site at all times. Please pass this information to grandparents and 

anyone else who brings or collects your children. 

Next week 

Skylark Class Forest School on Wednesday Afternoon 

Jay Class Forest School on Thursday Afternoon 

Friday 11th December is non-uniform for Save The Children – children can wear anything non uniform, 

which can include Christmas or winter jumpers, as long as it is safe and appropriate for school 

activities and the weather. Please bring a donation of £1 into class 

 

Progressive Sports Clubs - due to updated government guidance on how to operate safely, the after-

school sports clubs will not be re-starting this half term.   

 

School Application Process for entry to EYFS in September 2021 

We can see that lots of parents have already gone online and made their applications. Parents who have 

children due to start school in September 2021 must apply by 15th January 2021.  

 


